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Increasing food waste composting would really help Oregon by reducing landfills, 

building healthy soil, preventing runoff, improving water quality, providing more food 

for people, helping during droughts, improving air quality, conserving water, helping 

our environment, increasing crop yields, reducing need for buying fertilizers.   


